
Ashendon Voices 2025 

 

Ashendon Voices has been a feature of Ashendon village life for around 6 
years. We started off as a weekly social event – an opportunity for us to 

meet, learn, to make new friends and spend time with existing ones. 
Although the social side continues to be of significant importance to us all, 

we have become so much more proficient at singing! We sing at church 
services, and we are always thanked and told how much we have 

improved! We sing at the Beaconsfield Festival of Choirs each year and can 
now favourably compare ourselves to some of the other participants, whilst 

realizing that we still have room to improve! 

 

Our concert in July 2024 was very well received. We tackled some 
challenging songs in our programme of varied music. We were supported 

by Winchendon Brass, who entered into the spirit of the occasion. We 
always end our concert by singing ‘Sing Gently’ by Eric Whitacre, and, as is 
our custom, we invited our supporting instumentalists to join us to achieve 

a very poignant finale to the evening’s music making.  

We raised over £1000 for Bucks Association for the Care of Offenders 
(BACO) 

As I hope you can see, Ashendon Voices is so much more than just a choir!  

 

We would welcome new members! Please just turn up and spend an 
afternoon with us! We have several members from other villages, so please 

bring a friend! 

 

Our next concert will be on Saturday, October 18th In St Mary’s Church. 
Please come and support us! 

 

 

 


